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TEMPORARY ALTERNATIVE BUS ROUTE 

  
WHEN: 17 May to  – 30 July 2021 

  

In April we let you know that Tosswill Road will be temporarily closed while we 
replace a stormwater pipe that crosses the road. 

This closure will affect NBus route 6. Instead of travelling down Stansell Avenue and 
Tosswill Road, it will take a detour down Bisley Avenue to Tahunanui Drive before 

doing a loop via Muritai Street. Please see the map below for details. 

The service will continue to operate as a ‘hail and ride’, meaning the bus can be 

waved down anywhere along the alternative route. There will be no change to the 
scheduled timetables while this work takes place. 

We apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause. Below are some useful links 
for you to keep up to date with the Tosswill Road Stormwater Project: 

• Tosswill Stormwater Project Page: https://shape.nelson.govt.nz/tosswill-road-
stormwater-upgrade 

• Council’s road closure page: http://www.nelson.govt.nz/council/news/road-

closures 
• Track a Bus for live bus location information: https://nelson.trackabus.co.nz/#6 
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